
SIS CODING CLUB PERMISSION FORM 

5TH & 6TH GRADE STUDENTS 

Thank you for your interest in our 5th and 6th grade Coding Club. This club will take place 

every Wednesday and Thursday morning before school, starting on Wednesday,   

October 9, 2024. Club is scheduled to end on March 20, 2025. It is important for you to 

understand that in order to participate, you must return this form, completed and signed 

by a parent/guardian, to Mr. Eisler. Club will be held from 7:40-8:40 AM. You must be 

dropped off at school by a parent/guardian between 7:35-7:40 AM.  Busing is not 

available for this program.  SPACE IS LIMITED. IF ALL SPACES FILL UP, I WILL 

CREATE A WAITING LIST IN THE EVENT THAT THERE ARE FUTURE OPENINGS. 

MORNING DROP OFF:  

  
Students must be dropped off at the entrance doors at the front lobby of the school and 

enter the building BETWEEN 7:35 AND 7:40 AM. I will meet students at the front door on 

club days.  Please do not drop off your student prior to 7:35 AM.  Students must remain in 

the car until I arrive at the door. IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT YOU ARRIVE ON TIME. 

WHAT TO EXPECT: 

The mission of the Coding Club is to provide extra opportunities for our students to 
expand their knowledge of basic computer programming. We will be using the 
Scratch program. Coding helps students develop logical thinking skills, 
computational skills, problem solving skills, communication skills, creative thinking 
skills, and digital literacy. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO MR. EISLER IN ROOM 260: 

Student name: ________________________________     HR teacher::  ____________ 

Parent/Guardian name: ______________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian signature: ___________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian phone number: _______________________________ 

Parent/Guardian email address: _________________________________________ 

Emergency contact and phone number:__________________________ 


